SWAMI VIVEKANANDA SCHOOL OF
DIPLOMA

Office of the Registrar

Ref. No.: SETGOI/SVSD/2024 /INT./11 Date: 07.10.2024

NOTICE

This is hereby informed to all the students of Swami Vivekananda School of Diploma that the college will
remain closed from 9™ October, 2024 to 16™ October, 2024 on account of Durga Puja vacation. Thecollege

will reopen on 17" October, 2024.
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Dr. Snigdhadip Ghosh
Registrar

Copy To,

1. Office of the Principal

CEO, Administration

Training and Placement Cell, SVSD
HODs and Coordinators

Accounts section

Student notice board

SPOC - Website, for Web Circulation
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